
From: Warren Brown
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Submission on removing identification when voting.
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 12:30:59 AM

To whom it may concern

I would like to voice my objection to the proposal to remove voter identification
when voting in State and Local Council elections. 

This identification procedure in my view is plain common sense and worth
keeping. It astounds me that this is proposed to be scrapped.

Regards

Warren Brown

Albany Creek QLD 4035.
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